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Issue 4 

Our Vision is for...all members of the school community to work together to develop happy, confident 

and enthusiastic children who thrive in a stimulating and exciting environment—an environment 

where there is mutual respect so that each child develops a lifelong love of learning. 

Well, what an amazing year it has been! - my first of 

many (I hope!) at Whitley and Eggborough.  As I look 

back through the year I have so many memories of such 

lovely occasions and experiences that I have shared with 

your amazing children.  I have been privileged to work 

with some wonderful and hard working members of staff 

whom I am very grateful to for their commitment and 

support over the year - we have so much more to 

achieve and I know that we will embrace our challenges 

in the New Year full on to ensure the best for your 

children. 

And finally I would like to thank you and your children for 

making me feel so very welcome and part of the 

community!  Best wishes for a peaceful and Merry 

Christmas - see you on Tuesday 8th January 2019. 

Christingle  

Many thanks to all who came to the 

class Christingle Services last week, it 

was lovely to see you all!  We are 

pleased to say the amount raised in the collections 

was £226.  Thank you so much for your generosity. 

Xmas Fayre 

Thank you for supporting the PTA Christmas Fayre at 

the end of November.  We raised a magnificent £904.  

The children really enjoyed making crafts to sell on the 

day and it fit in perfectly with our mission ‘Community 

Christmas’.  Please see the attached list of lucky raffle 

winners.  Prizes available to collect from the school 

office.  Thank you. 

Xmas Parties 

A big thank you to everyone who helped us cater for 

the children’s Christmas parties this week.  It was, as 

always a lovely way to end the term.  We really 

appreciate all your support over the last year.  Thank 

you. 

Goodbye to 2018! 

Internet Safety 

Afternoon 

On 11th January at 2pm we 

are holding an internet safety 

café.  Tim Pinto, an expert on E-safety, along with 

our digital leaders will be running the café and 

workshops, throughout the afternoon.  Parents are 

invited to come along and join their children for an 

afternoon of all things E-safety! 

Nativity 

A big well done to Acorn and Elm 

class for their fantastic nativity on 

Tuesday.  A special Thank you to 

Miss Hardy, Miss Donnelly and all 

the staff involved for your hard 

work over the last few weeks! 

Young Voices 

The choir will be attending Young Voices at Sheffield 

on Thursday 10th January 2019.  A reminder of all 

the details will we sent on the first week back. 
Eggborough Power Station 

We would like to say a huge thank 

you to Eggborough Power Station 

for a very generous donation of 

£500 to go towards  buying new 

books for the school library.  The 

books will be a great asset to the school and continue to 

support the children's love of reading.  Thank you. 
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White 16 C Craven Coffee set 

blue 167 Isla Norris Vino Chic Set 

blue 388 Janine What’s your whisky set 

white 197 Aiden Butterfield Blox Set 

Pink 388 Alfie Blox set 

white 350 Jessica Barras Baylis & Harding set 

white 385 Mark Wilson Games Compendium 

pink 75 Grace Yoxall Dream House Blox 

white 328 Barry Walton Star Wars Game 

blue 493 Lexi, Myla & Billy Glass beer boot 

white 9 Mrs Moore Shortbread tree 

blue 287 Isobel Jackson Haribo starmix 

pink 242 Laura, Nialls mum Rose wine 

white 163 Thomas Cook Spiderman Pinball 

white 74 Liz Lomax Christmas Cake 

blue 147 Ella Cookson Little live pet 

pink 491 Mrs Cleaver Dino Dig 

pink 419 Michelle Pearson Prosecco topper set 

white 184 Isabelle Gartside Selection box 

white 233 Laura Red wine 

blue 255 Sophie Cookson We’re going on a bear hunt 
set 

white 394 Sally Keilly Rose wine 

pink 468 Ashley Stephenson Hardys red wine 

white 20 C Craven Shiraz wine 

blue 106 Thomas Scott Rose wine 

Pink 300 Caydon Smith White wine 

white 186 Jack Chapman Red wine 

white 98 Isabelle Harwood Rose wine 

pink 254 Ainsworth Mulled wine 

white 403 Kayla Saunders Selection box 

pink 18 No name Red wine 

blue 182 No name Mulled wine 

pink 64 Jacob Wright Selection box 

white 364 Jake Sykes Selection box 

white 56 Marie Stacey New look handbag 

pink 145 Alfie Knight Selection box 

blue 440 Laura – Joe Martindale Selection box 

Raffle Prize Winners 



 

Please note extra things may be added as he term goes on! 

January   

7th INSET 

8th School re-opens 8.40am 

10th Young Voices - Sheffield 

11th Internet Safety Café with Tim Pinto – 2pm 

25th Year 4 Swimming lessons start – every Friday 

    

February   

4th – 8th E-Safety Week 

22nd No Year 4 Swimming today 

22nd School Closes for half term @ 3.15pm 

    

March   

4th School re-opens 8.40am 

8th Year 4 Swimming starts again 

15th Comic Relief Day 

    

April   

12th No Year 4 Swimming today 

12th School closes for Easter break @3.15pm 


